-Original Message-----

From: Mark Gregg [mailto:Mark.Gregg@awin.com] 

Sent: Friday, November 23, 2007 11:26 AM

To: UTC DL Records Center

Cc: Johnson, Nicki (UTC)

Subject: RE: TG-072041 replacement page for Tri County Tariff

Please find attached:

1)  Replacement page for Item 260 (page 37).  Special pickup and temporary haul rate corrected to $120.00 per haul.

Please do not redocket this page.

Sincerely,

Mark E. Gregg

District Service Analyst

(425) 646-2426

